
 

MOOR MONKTON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

NOTE TO PARISHIONERS 

 

 

 
PCOS  Philip Wright will be coming to Moor Monkton village in a Police Mobile 

Unit on Thursday 25th October 2018 – outside the School Rooms between 6.00pm – 

8.00pm. 

 

The purpose of the visit is to allow people in the village to discuss any relevant 

matters that may be causing concern, and any impact the recent closure of the Police 

Station in Boroughbridge has had. 

 

 

Lynne Tomlinson 

 

Clerk to Moor Monkton Parish Council 

 


